
Untitled 
From: Jaron Brunner [e-mail address redacted] 
Sent: Friday, January 27, 2012 9:25 AM 
To: SatelliteOffices 
Subject: N.D. Ca 

The next satellite office should be placed in the northern district of California. A 
majority of new applications come from this area and having an office in the area 
would better enable compact prosecution and facilitate communication between 
examiner and applicant. Further the desirability of the area will increase USPTO 
employee retention and recruitment. 
Regards, 
Jaron Brunner 
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